
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are sending a reminder that all of the group photographs taken at Royal Grammar School in April are available and can be ordered online with delivery to your home 
address. 

• Year 7 

• Year 11 

• Year 13 

• Senior Prefects 

• CCF 

• Choir 
 

Please use the below link and your email address when prompted to view and order:   

https://www.gsimagebank.co.uk/rgshw/t/xij1fs2023 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact Gillman & Soame directly at enquiries@gillmanandsoame.co.uk or on 01869 328200.  

 

Tammy Pratley  

Sales & Marketing Executive 

Gillman & Soame| Units 7 & 8 Chancerygate Business Centre 

Langford Lane|Kidlington|Oxford|OX5 1FQ                                                                                                                              

Email: enquiries@gillmanandsoame.co.uk  

www.gillmanandsoame.co.uk 

Tel: 01869 328200 
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